AU softball doubleheader with UR, Medaille cancelled; Empire 8 twinbill at EImira rescheduled
4/20/11

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team's non-conference doubleheaders at home against the University of
Rochester, scheduled for Wednesday, April 27, and at home against Medaille, scheduled for Thursday, April 28, have
been cancelled.The games with UR were cancelled in order to use the date to make up a previously postponed Empire
8 Conference doubleheader at EImira College. The games at Elmira originally slated for April 17 but postponed due to
inclement weather will now be played beginning at 3 p.m. on April 27. The doubleheader with Medaille was cancelled
because the Mavericks need the date to make up their own previously-postponed conference games.Alfred (11-6, 2-4

Empire 8) is in action next on Friday, April 22, for an Empire 8 doubleheader against visiting RIT. The games at
Hornell High School will begin at 3 p.m.



